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WASTE AND RECYCLING CENTRES TO MOVE TO 
WINTER OPENING HOURS 
 
Pembrokeshire County Council’s six Waste and Recycling Centres 
move to their winter opening hours next week.  
 
From Monday (October 5th) each of the Waste and Recycling 
Centres (WRCs) will be closed for two days a week. 
 
Reduced opening hours are also in place at some sites and the 
booking system has been updated to reflect these changes. 
 
See the winter opening hours at: 
https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/waste-and-recycling-centres/site-
opening-times-and-directions 
 
Customers wishing to visit the WRCs are reminded that the booking 
system, restrictions and user guidelines remain in place and bookings 
are essential.  
 
The WRCs cannot be accessed without a pre-booked slot. 
 
More than 92,000 slots have been booked for the WRCs since the 
introduction of the purpose-built appointment only system in May, with 
over 90 per cent of bookings made online. 
 
The booking system was put in place to ensure the facilities remained 
safe for customers and staff, including social distancing measures, as 
the WRCs re-opened after lockdown. 
 
The booking form and further information on visiting the WRCs can be 
found online at: https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/waste-bookings  
 
Cllr Cris Tomos, the Council’s Cabinet Member for Environment, 
Public protection and Welsh Language, said: “I’d like to thank our staff 
for their hard work to build the booking system from scratch, get it up 
and running and then safely oversee more than 90,000 visits to the 
WRCs over the last four months – a truly remarkable effort.  
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“Feedback on the new system has been positive and I would like to 
thank the users for adapting to this change during these 
unprecedented times. 
 
“Please remember that the booking system remains in place and an 
appointment is needed to attend our WRCs.  
 
“The form online has been automatically updated with the winter 
opening hours so booking online remains the easiest way to get your 
appointment.” 
 
A list of frequently asked questions about visiting WRCs is available 
at: https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-and-
guidance/waste-and-recycling-centres-re-open 
 
 
 
 
For the latest advice and press releases relating to coronavirus, please 
view: www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
For press queries, please email: 
presspublicrelations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
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